
 

  

Pesach is in full swing at OTSAR and we have been busy with various activities.  

 

We made beautiful matzah covers for the Seder and we are excited to display 
our artwork while covering the matzah. We will bring them home next week 
along with another surprise project that we hope will enhance our Seder table. 

 

We had a lot of fun playing Pesach Bingo and eagerly waited to scream out 
"BINGO" to receive our prize. 

 

We also enjoyed acting out the Splitting of the Sea using shaving cream and 
blue food coloring with assorted fish. It was a great time! 

 

Next week, we plan to continue our Pesach theme by making our own Matzoh. 
We are also expecting a visit from Impact Drumming. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone! 



 


